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Autumn Book Fair  
Tuesday 18th – Friday 21st October 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our Autumn Book Fair will be in school next week from Tuesday 18th – Friday 21st 
October. It will be open each day after school. It will be held outside the front of school 
or, if the weather is poor, in the hall (except Thursday when it would be in the 
conservatory). 
 
With this letter is a pamphlet giving you a sneak preview of some of the exciting books 
which will be available. Why not take this opportunity to start Christmas shopping and 
pick up some bargains? Every purchase you makes help the school because we receive 
rewards which we use to purchase free books. 
 
In our move to a cashless school, payment at this Book Fair can ONLY be made online. 
We will NOT be accepting cash payments at this fair. We have used online payments 
effectively at previous fairs and they are quick and easy. You do this in person at the fair 
- you just need access to the internet on your phone and your bank card with you. 
 
If you wish, you can also buy vouchers in advance in multiples of £5 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers. Please note vouchers MUST be printed 
at home before you come to the fair and no change can be given if the full value is not 
purchased. Please see the full terms and conditions here: 
https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/gift-voucher-tandcs 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Book Fair! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Garner 
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